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Moss Vale Station  
and Stabling Yard Upgrade

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is delivering an 
upgrade to Moss Vale Station and 
Stabling Yard that will make the station 
more accessible and accommodate the 
new Regional Rail fleet.  
 
The project will achieve Disability Standards for 
Accessible Public Transport 2002 (DSAPT) 
compliance, providing a station precinct that is 
accessible to those with a disability, limited 
mobility, parents/carers with prams and 
customers with luggage, while ensuring it aligns 
with Moss Vale’s transport needs.  

What work are we doing?  
This month, we will carry out construction 
activities at the station and continue work within 
the stabling yard. 

Work includes: 

• closing the existing ramp and footbridge 
between  Argyle Street  and the station  

• installing temporary hoardings in the station 
forecourt, courtyard and ticket office 

• excavation  work will begin  at the Argyle Street 
entrance for  installation of the  new lift  

• removing vegetation  and strengthening the 
retaining wall on the station side of  Lackey 
Road 

• prepar ing the  Mobile Train Simulator site  near 
the  Dalys Way commuter car park  

• deliveries  and services to  the t emporary 
stabling yard will begin and site compound 3 
will be set up on Lackey Road opposite Parkes 
Road. 

When will we be working? 
Work will be carried out during standard 
construction hours, 7am to 6pm Monday to 
Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturdays. 

All work is dependent on weather and site 
conditions and is subject to change.  

Changes to station access 
The footbridge on Argyle Street will be closed 
from Monday 1 July. Access to the station will be 
via the footbridge on Lackey Road, or via Dalys 

Way and the station forecourt. 

 
For information on accessing the 
station during ongoing work, scan 
the QR code or visit 

transport.nsw.gov.au/mossvale 
 

Location of work area  
Work will be spread throughout the station 
precinct, including Lackey Road, the station and 
stabling yard areas. All construction areas will 
have fencing and signage for safety and security. 

 

Community notification 
July 2024 
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Contact  us  

Project Infoline 1800 684 490  
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465  

projects @transport.nsw.gov.au  

 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mossvale  
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How will you be impacted? 
• access to the station waiting room will be 

through the rear doors 

• a pickup and drop off zone will be available at 
the station entrance 

• parking spaces will be reduced in the 
forecourt area to allow for safe construction 

• three accessible parking spaces will be 
located to the left of the station entrance 

Traffic impacts 
Traffic control will be in place during vegetation 
removal and strengthening of the retaining wall 
along Lackey Road to allow for safe construction. 
A single southbound lane closure will be in place 
on Lackey Road, with traffic controllers directing 
traffic from Parkes Road towards Argyle Street. 
There will be no detours in place. 

 

 

 

 
 Access to the station will be via the highlighted areas on Lackey Road footbridge or Dalys Way while the footbridge on Argyle Street 
is closed (purple section). 
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